
 

 

Changes in John Mattson’s Group management 

John Mattson Fastighetsföretagen AB (publ) has employed Daniel Fornbrandt as the new Head of 

Business Development. Christian Herold, Head of Project Development, will also be leaving John 

Mattson.  

As announced in the Q3 2019 interim report, the Head of Business Development, Jonas Hermansson, 

will be leaving John Mattson in January 2020 for new challenges.  

Accordingly, the company has engaged Daniel Fornbrandt as the new Head of Business Development.  

Daniel Fornbrandt will join Group management and take on his role in spring 2020. He has extensive 

experience in the property sector and joins us most recently from Bonava, where he worked in 

Business Development and in his current role as Head of Lettings. Before that, he worked with 

property and corporate transactions at PWC. Daniel was born in 1979 and has a Master of Science in 

Business and Economics from Uppsala University.  

“We’re very pleased that Daniel Fornbrandt chose to start at John Mattson. His experience and broad 

competence fits perfectly in the role of Head of Business Development as we move into a more 

expansive phase with clear growth targets,” says Siv Malmgren, CEO of John Mattson. 

Christian Herold, the company’s Head of Project Development, will be leaving John Mattson effective 

29 February. The recruitment of a new Head of Project Development is ongoing. 

For further information, please contact:     

Siv Malmgren, Chief Executive Officer  

Tel: +46 705 39 35 07 

E-mail: siv.malmgren@johnmattson.se 

The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out 

above, at 10:50 a.m. CET on 20 December 2019. 
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